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<WATER SYSTEM > Drinking water warning canceled
OLYMPIA ( The <WATER SYSTEM> is advising its customers that its tap water is now safe to drink for all users, and can be used to make baby formula or juice. Recent test results confirm the level of nitrate in the water supply is safe for drinking water.

On <DATE>, the <WATER SYSTEM> advised its customers that pregnant women and infants should not drink the water due to high levels of nitrate, which can cause severe illness in babies. 

<SYSTEM SPOKESPERSON QUOTE> (e.g., “It’s important to us to provide safe drinking water to our customers,” said <NAME OF WATER SYSTEM MANAGER>. “We’ve worked with the state Department of Health over the last (# of) days to complete water sampling, and the lab results are now in the safe range for nitrate. We’re pleased to be able to lift the nitrate advisory.”

If you have not used your water fixtures, fountains, ice machines, soda machines, or other equipment over the past several days, flush each one until there is a change in water temperature before putting it back into service.

The <SYSTEM NAME> encourages customers with questions to call <TELEPHONE NUMBER>.
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